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 21/09/2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that we will be able to offer hot lunches every day, from Monday 28th September 

The menu detailed below, will be on offer until the half term break. 

The children also receive vegetables, a piece of fruit and a dessert, such as a muffin, biscuit or cheese and biscuits 

each day. 

I appreciate your patience during these first few weeks and understanding that we are finding our way, with a 

new normal but I would strongly encourage everyone to now move to hot dinners, once again, especially as the 

days are set to cool down. 

Kind regards 

Miss Aldred 

 
 

Monday Vegan Sausage Roll (V) 
 

Tuesday Cheese and Tomato Pizza (V) 
 

Wednesday Pork sausage and mash  
Quorn sausage and mash (V) 
 

Thursday  Pasta Bake (V) 
 

Friday Fish and chips 
Veggie finger/burger and chips (V) 
 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

